
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
Susan A. Craven 
78534 Hampshire Road 
Palm Desert, California 92211 
 
Dear Ms. Craven: 
 
On behalf of the Marin County Board of Supervisors, I am writing to acknowledge and 
sincerely thank you for your recent donation of property in Inverness, adjacent to 
Tomales Bay.  On March 24, 2009 the Board of Supervisors accepted the property, and 
the County will manage the land to help protect the important resources of Tomales Bay. 
 
We appreciate the confidence you placed in us as land stewards. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Harold C. Brown, Jr. 
President 
 


